
In support of Bill 1373  

Life begins at conception and deserves the right protected under our 
14th Amendment with life, liberty or property without due process of 
law, nor deny to any person within its jurisdiction the equal protection 
of the laws. We need to make sure our most vulnerable get these 
protections as well. I am reminded of the video of a fertilized egg that 
has a flash of light the second it is fertilized and it instantly becomes 
God beautiful creation. Psalms 139: 13-15 “For you created my inmost 
being: you knit me together in my mother’s womb. I praise you because 
I am fearfully and wonderfully made: your works are wonderful; I know 
that full well. My frame was hidden from you when I was made in the 
secret place. When I was woven together in the depths of the earth.” 

The sacrifice of the unborn has been happening for entirely too long! 
Time for North Dakota to be “LEGENDARY” and protect the lives of the 
most vulnerable and discriminated among us- preborn human beings. 
We need to extend the law to protect these most vulnerable. Abortion 
numbers are still increasing and without some accountability this will 
continue. 

I asking for a DO PASS on HB 1373. Thank you for your consideration on 
this important issue and for your service to the state of North Dakota. 

Karen Krenz 


